From: Glenda Allison

To: Water Draft Permit Comments
Subject: Permit renewal for C&H Farms
Date: Thursday, April 14, 2016 2:25:19 PM

I love living in Arkansas. | have been here near Berryville for 40 years this year. It is said we are a poor
state, but we are rich in beauty, with clean water and good people. | feel like we here, where long term
drought hasn't happened yet, take our clean water for granted. That is one of the reasons | oppose the
renewal of the permit C&H Farms. 6 miles from The Buffalo River is not a place for a CAFO. A hog
factory on top of karst is a disaster waiting to happen. It is just a matter of time.

Please do the right thing. Please do not renew this permit. Just because it has been there for two years
doesn't mean it has to stay in business there. Please don't take The Buffalo for granted. It is too
important for that.

Thank you,

Glenda Allison

2835 Hwy 221 So.

Berryville, AR 72616

Sent from my iPhone
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